
Covid-19 Protocols 

Hello everyone, 

RHHA Tournaments follows all requirements mandated by York Region Public Health, the City of 

Richmond Hill, the Town of Aurora (we are playing some games in their rinks), the Ontario Minor Hockey 

Association (OMHA), and the Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF). 

As per OHF Mandate, players and coaches must wear a mask while in the dressing room, and coaches (/ 

bench staff) must wear a mask while on the bench. 

Below is the link to the OHF Bulletin. 

https://www.ohf.on.ca/news/2022/ohf-bulletin-mask-mandate-for-remainder-of-21-22-season 

Aside from this mandate there are no other specific requirements.  

I encourage everyone to wear a mask while in the arenas. However, there are no requirements for this 

from York Region Public Health or the City of Richmond Hill and thus masks are optional.  

If you have Covid-19 symptoms please do not come to the arenas. 

Below is a link to the Ontario COVID-19 website for more information. 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/exposed#step-one:-confirm-if-you-need-to-isolate 

If at any time during the tournament you have any questions or concerns please ask the staff at the 

check-in desk (there is one at each arena), or contact me. 

Thank you for your co-operation and understanding. 

Iris Murphy 
RHHA Tournament Director 
416-464-9693 
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